
FW: EMPLOYEE BENEFITS COMMITTEE (POSITION REPLACEMENT) 

 

Amaris T Belt Belt.Amaris@columbusga.org 

To:  Sandra T Davis <Davis.Sandra@columbusga.org> 

 

 

Good Morning Mrs. Davis, 

 

I hope you are having a great day so far. This email is on behalf of Mrs. Reather 

Hollowell and in regards to the Employee Benefits Committee. Mrs. Laura Johnson will 

be retiring her position on the board and Mrs. Holli Browder of Parks & Recreation has 

agreed to serve in her place. I have forwarded her board application/nomination form 

to you in hopes that you could include it on the committee’s agenda. 

 

Thank you so much for all you do and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Amaris T Belt 

Administrative Assistant, HR 

Columbus Consolidated Government  

Direct Line: 706-225-3636 
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